Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 7:35 AM

To: 'info@envirosoiltech.com’

Cc: Ed Hemmat (edhemmat@gmail.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO3148; Global ID T10000006271- Site: 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Dear Mr. Hamed;,

Figure 2 of the report will do nicely as the GEO_MAP report submittal. As for the EDF, please contact the analytical
laboratory and request the lab report.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Keith Nowell

From: info@envirosoiltech.com [mailto:info@envirosoiltech.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 5:12 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: RE: RO3148; Global ID T10000006271- Site: 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Good Afternoon Mr. Nowell,

We just received an auto email stating that the Soil Sampling beneath Removed UST report
submitted Geotracker has been denied for the reasons of no geo map and EDF.

With all due respect, this project is not soil/water investigation but for remediation only. And,
during the period of tank removal there was no Global ID; therefore, there is no EDF for the lab
report, and the laboratory is not doing any more work, and we did only one time of survey for
the geo map which we already had submitted; therefore, there isn't any geo map during the time
of UST removal.

Sincerely,

ESTC

Frank Hamedi

Tel: 408-297-1500

Email: info@envirosoiltech.com




